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GRV develops Consolidated Rulebook 

 

Work to consolidate GRV’s national and local rules has now concluded. As a result of this work, a small 

number of minor grammatical issues have been identified for amendment in the Local Rules, Plumpton 

Coursing Rules and Betting and Bookmaker rulebooks.  

 

Copies of each of the rulebooks, incorporating proposed changes, can be found at the following links. 

- Consultation Draft – Local Rules 

- Consultation Draft – Plumpton Coursing Rules 

- Consultation Draft – Betting and Bookmakers Rules 

A copy of the unofficial consolidated Rulebook, incorporating the proposed changes  has also been 

published. 

The unofficial consolidated Rulebook is intended as an aid to participants, and can be found GRV 

Rules of Racing Consolidated Rule Book. 

GRV is now inviting submissions about the proposed amendments to facilitate the GRV 
Consolidated Rulebook.  The timeframe for submissions will remain open from 17 October 2016 to 
28 October 2016.  
 
Details on how to make a submission can be found at: www.grv.org.au/greyhound-racing-rulebook.  
 

 

 

<Ends> 
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